Dear NTP-2013 Participants

Congratulations - We are pleased to inform you that your project submitted to Sixth National Technology Parade 2013 has been accepted. 

Your Project ID: (please find it in the attachment file and remember it)
The selection of projects was a challenging and difficult task. The program committee members have put in a significant effort in order to provide useful feedback. You can start preparing your poster, prototype, simulations and any other materials to present them in the parade exhibition on Tuesday, 07/05/2013, at Mutah University for only one long day and the first and second prizes winners will be awarded on the same day (Tuesday, 07/05/2013 @ 17:00) . 

Please, bring any electrical equipment you need such as connecters and adaptors (كهربائية وصلة). Take carefully into account that there will be a second stage of evaluation when preparing your project for the parade to specify the first and second winner in every theme. You will be giving a partition with table, two chairs and your project ID to demonstrate your project prototype and posters.

The deadline to bring your entire material project is Tuesday morning (May 07, 2013) to Mutah University, Engineering Faculty before 9:30 am so that you can install your equipments and be ready for the parade exhibition opening ceremony at 11:30 am of the same day. This deadline is firm and Projects not installed by 10:00 am May 7 will not be included in the parade exhibition. In addition, parade exhibition guidelines require at least one author of each accepted project to show up in order to include the project in the NTP exhibition. The participant projects will soon be available on the NTP website (www.mutah.edu.jo and www.qrce.org.

Please, note that, it is your job to bring your project to the parade exhibition. An official letter was sent to your university to facilitate this task. You can check with your university steering committee member!

Thus, and as the Parade-2013 will be only one day (07/05/2013), there will be NO Accommodation or Transportation from Mutah University side.  

Congratulations again. If you have any additional questions, please feel free to get in touch.

Parade Invitation and Program are attached with this email.

Best Regards,

Dr Omar Al-Ayasrah

Mutah U niversity

0777333554,   alayasrah@yahoo.com
